
Primary 1-3

This term P1-P3 have had some great fun learning both indoors and out! 

We were delighted to see our sessions start again with Aberfeldy Rugby Football Club 

and we are learning some great skills with our coach Gregor. We also had some great 

results when pupils choreographed  their own yoga routines using moves such as the 

dolphin, the dog and the cat. Pupils performed for each other, demonstrating great 

core strength, flexibility and great listening skills.                                                   

Our Big Maths journey continues and we have learned how to sort using Venn 

Diagrams, using online games and challenges to solve some tricky problems. We have 

been finding out about weights and measures and exploring the relationships 

between kilograms/grams and litres/millilitres by weighing and measuring on scales 

and in measuring jugs.                                                                                       

Plastic pollution is something that affects all our lives and in Science we explored 

how plastic gets into the human food chain. Even though we were disappointed by 

covid chaos again this Christmas we still enjoyed learning all about the Christmas 

Story with Mrs Forsyth. We are now all looking forward to a well earned Christmas 

holiday and of course a special visitor sometime in the not too distant future. 
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We are delighted to be able to share some highlights of our learning in this very busy term, we 
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these very different times, and especially to our Parent Council for helping to make our school 
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Primary 4 – 7
This term we have been very busy with lots of new learning experiences. We 
started off the term by creating artwork for the GWCT competition. 
Hopefully, we will hear the results soon! 

This term we have had lots of fun learning rugby skills with Gregor, from 
Aberfeldy RFC. 

For outdoor learning, we used the PictureThis app to identify fungi in our local 
woodland area. We then researched the different species of fungi and created 
a poster display. 

We have been working hard to develop our digital literacy skills this session 
and have been busy creating digital images of snowmen, presentations using 
SWAY and Powerpoint and a digital space book, for our space topic. 

We have had lots of success with the Perth and Kinross Sumdog maths 
competitions. We came 3rd in our first competition and 5th in the second 
competition out of the whole of Perth and Kinross! 

Dates for your Diary:
Thursday 6th January…Term 3 starts
16th February…Inset Day, school closed to 
pupils
17th-18th February…holidays
Other dates to follow

Check out our Kenmore Primary School Christmas Fun here…     https://youtu.be/03q77qZvNmc
Remember you can also see what is happening in school on Twitter, just search @KenmorePS

https://youtu.be/03q77qZvNmc

